
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                                                 

Ashley Tinius, Director 
Communications, Media, & Public Relations 

Jefferson County Clerk’s Office 
(502) 574-0045 | atinius@JeffersonCountyClerk.org 

 
 
All Offices and Branches Closed Beginning Thursday, November 28 
 
LOUISVILLE, Ky. (11/18/2024): The Jefferson County Clerk’s Office, which includes all 
eight Motor Vehicle Branch customer service locations in the area, will be closed on 
Thursday, November 28, 2024, and Friday, November 29, 2024, in observance of 
Thanksgiving. 
 
Branch locations will resume regular hours on Monday, December 2, 2024, from 8:30 
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The Dixie, East, and Highview Branches will offer extended hours 
until 5:30 p.m. that day. 
 
To find a list of branch locations, hours, services, and options for renewing motor 
vehicle registration by phone, mail, or online, please visit JeffersonCountyClerk.org. 
 
 
About the Jefferson County Clerk’s Office:  Jefferson County Clerk Bobbie Holsclaw 
and her team maintain and update the community’s public records. Responsible for 
motor vehicle registration, license plate tag renewals, marriage and legal records, 
elections, and more, the Jefferson County Clerk’s Office keeps civic engagement active 
for Jefferson County citizens. For more information on services, branch locations, and 
operating hours, visit the Jefferson County Clerk’s website at JeffersonCountyClerk.org 
and on Facebook at facebook.com/JCCOKY 

 
### 

Jefferson County Clerk’s Office Closed  
For Thanksgiving 

http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.jeffersoncountyclerk.org/
http://www.facebook.com/JCCOKY

